
 
 

 

 

2025 Summer GAME SCHEDULE 
 
Saturday, May 10th    Creative Caps vs. Aaron’s Inc.    12:00 pm  Miracle Field at Tyler Park 
  
Saturday, May 17th              Aaron’s Inc. vs. Creative Caps    12:00 pm Miracle Field at Tyler Park 
 
Thursday, May 29th        Creative Caps vs. Aaron’s Inc.    6:00 pm  Miracle Field at Tyler Park 
 
Saturday, May 31st   Aaron’s Inc. vs. Creative Caps    12:00 pm Miracle Field at Tyler Park 
 
Saturday, June 7th    Creative Caps vs. Aaron’s Inc.    12:00 pm  Miracle Field at Tyler Park 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Proud Sponsors of our Fall Season 

 
 
 

 In the event of inclement weather, games will be rescheduled.  We will post this on our Facebook page and 
parents will be contacted as soon as a decision is made. 

 

 DUNN PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

205 Jackson Rd. • DUNN, NORTH CAROLINA 28334 

(910) 892-2976 • FAX (910) 892-7001 

www.dunn-nc.org/recreation Email:  dunnparksrec@dunn-nc.org

 

1. Weekly Attendance is expected. Your team is counting on you! 
2. Please arrive 15 minutes BEFORE game time and report to the team dugout. This time is used for buddies and players to get to 

know each other. Please be considerate of coaches, buddies, announcers, and teammates. Late arrivals can cause a lot of stress, 
especially for your player. 

3. Parents should meet their child & Buddy at the gate by the team’s dugout promptly at the end of the game.  
4. Cleats are not allowed on the Miracle League field. Your child should wear regular shoes and other comfortable clothing 

appropriate for playing ball. 
5. If your child has a specific, dedicated buddy who will be helping at each game, including a family member, that person must be 

registered a volunteer with our office. Only registered volunteers, coaches, staff and players are allowed on the ball field and in 
the dugouts without consent of Miracle League Staff. For the safety of everyone on the field, only registered volunteers age 12 
yrs. and older will be allowed on the field or in the dugout. 

6. Bats and gloves will be provided, you may bring your own if you would like. 
 

 


